September 1, 2021
RE: 905 & 907 S Broad Street

On August 24 we mailed 90 letters to property owners in the general area surrounding our site
informing them of the proposed rezoning and asking them to contact us by September 1 if they
had any questions or concerns to express. We heard back from 4 individuals who had positive
feedback to our plans and are excited for this new project. We received one concern about the
potential of being a late night and noisy restaurant, which will not be an issue because we will be
having regular restaurant business hours. We have responded to their concerns to the best of our
ability.

Sincerely,

Claire Calvin
Dinners on the Porch, LLC



